
Agenda MR/Participation Council  

 

Date: Scheduled Monday 26th of March 13.00 at school (Other date to schedule) 

 

Making Notes: Marleen 

 

- Brigitte Duysens: News and announcements from the principal 

 

Amount of students: 

On date of count 1st of February we had 196 students 

Today 25th of March we have 171 students 

 

We see that more students will come, some more intakes are scheduled, but there’s also a natural 

outgoing of students. There are some students less then on the countingdate, but there’s no need for 

now to change the groups in a formative way. 

 

Personnel: 

Tugba & Nadia are coming back out of their re-integration. They’re almost at the end of it and are 

almost able to start with their regular work activities. Our colleague Nancy had an operation, the 

operation on itself went well. Hopefully her recovery will go soonly. 

There’s some flu running through the school, which brings some sick colleagues. We’ll try to solve this 

with substitution or internal. 

 

Finance (first quarter finished): 

The finances are going in line with the budget. Some finances/income of money are lower then 

expected because of a lower amount of students on the countingdate. Also there will come some 

money meant for extra needs from the government that will be send in March. 

 

New Course SKPO: 

The new course of SKPO is put on paper and made visually more clear for all parents and colleagues. 

The poster is shown during the meeting and we walked through the different parts of it. 

 

Topics and subjects: 

- Information from  the General Participation Council 



No further news about this topic because the next general participation council will be in the middle 

of April. 

 

- New principal → developments 

The procedure for the new principal is closed. There were 5 possible candidates, one got out of the 

selection, so 4 were left. One candidate had an unanimous vote. Carmen van Krevel will be our new 

principal, at this moment principal of “de Springplank”. She is familiar with SKPO and will start 1st of 

May at our school. In the coming weeks she will already give some personal information in the 

newsletter. Most likely she will also be at one of our next meetings to get acquainted with our 

participation council. 

 

- Are there topics we need to take to our next meeting? What to discuss next time? 

Getting back on the topic to give some more information about secondary school in the Netherlands 

Miss Wendy will get in touch with EOA/Global College to see if they can provide some more 

information that can be given towards parents. We have to see what that information will be and 

how we will bring this towards parents of the children that will attend EOA/Global College. 

 

Next Meetings (Dates to be rescheduled) 

Middle of May 

End of June (Informal gathering) 


